
 
 

 
 
 
 

Minutes of the March 4, 2010 Meeting 
 
 
The meeting was called to order by the Secretary at 2:00 p.m. in the Sisson House. 
 
Present were Dirk Brouwer, Secretary; Ron Cross, Chairman, John Harold, Vice-Chairman, and 
Kevin Linehan, General Registrar.  
 
The Minutes of the February 2, 2010 Meeting were approved. 
 
The Board was organized retaining the above assignments. 
 
The candidates for the May City Council and School Board elections were certified. 
 
The above elections were discussed. 
 
The Annual Virginia Electoral Board Meeting was discussed. 
 
The meeting with the Chief Officers of Election on March 19, 2010 was discussed. 
 
The Officer of Election Training Manual was discussed. 
 
Other items including the JLARC audit were discussed. 
 
The meeting adjourned at 3:30 p.m. 
 
 
 
 
_______________________ 
Dirk Brouwer, Secretary 
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